
 
 
 
Mrs Glenda Willis 
13 Elwell 
Bothenhampton 
DT6 4DX 

 
 
 
 
 

3rd October 2021 
 

Dear Glenda 
 
RE: RESIGNATION AS COUNCILLOR 
  
I was sorry to receive your resignation letter on Thursday. I know you have become unhappy 
about our method of working, and it is probably for the best that you redirect your energies to 
other activities. Our work was distorted by the COVID crisis, and virtual meetings made it 
less congenial for people who prefer face-to-face debate. 
 
Thank you for the time you did make available to serve the local area as a Councillor, and 
we wish you good health and good luck in pursuing your interests. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
A J Basker 
Chairman - Bothenhampton & Walditch Parish Council 
clerk@bothenhamptonwalditchparishcouncil.com 
Website www.bothenhamptonwalditchparishcouncil.com 
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